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August 20, 2019

To:  Property owners of the proposed subordinate service area G:

On August 9, 2019, the Township verified the signatures of the petitions received from property owners who desire the Township to consider the creation of subordinate service districts for wastewater collection, treatment and management services.

Property owners in areas C, F, H and J submitted the required number of petitions (50%) by the August 9 verification date to bring the question of forming subordinate service districts in these areas before Township Board of Supervisors for their consideration.  Notification for a public hearing has been published for these areas (C,F,H and J) and will be held on August 29, 2019.  

Area G fell two petitions short of reaching the 50% required number needed to advance to a public hearing on the August 9 verification date.  The Kabetogama Clean Water Initiative Committee made another effort to gain the required support in area G within the statutory time schedule prescribed in Minnesota Statute 365A. They established an additional verification date of August 20, 2019 and sent letter to area G land owners seeking additional support for the petition.  Two additional petitions were verified on August 20, bringing the total petitions verified for area G to the required level of support to proceed to a public hearing.

The combined results for the individual service areas of the petition for the two verification dates are listed on page 2. In total, 70% of the 102 property owners in all of the areas combined submitted petitions.

The Township will hold a separate public hearing for area G to consider the establishment of a subordinate service district for area G.  This hearing is to provide all affected property owners in area G an opportunity to be heard regarding the proposed subordinate service area.  This public hearing will be held on Monday, September 9, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. at the Kabetogama Town Hall.  On pages 3-4 is the notice of the public hearing to be published in the International Falls Journal on August 24, 2019 and August 31, 2019.  

Respectfully,


John Stegmeir
Kabetogama Township Board
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